
 
 
 
 
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
 
TO:   Water Resources Commission 
 
FROM: Brenda Bateman 
  Senior Policy Coordinator 
 
SUBJECT: Work Session Item A, June 9, 2009 
  Water Resources Commission Meeting 

 
 

Integrated Water Resources Strategy Update 
 
 
The three-person planning subcommittee of the Water Resources Commission, comprised of 
Commissioners Mary Meloy, Jeanne LeJeune, and John Roberts, will update the Commission on 
their recent work related to the Integrated Water Resources Strategy.  The subcommittee will 
share a number of draft documents with the Commission, inviting comments and feedback.  The 
documents that will be shared include: 
 

• An issue statement, “The need for an integrated water resources strategy;” 
• A vision statement for the planning process; and 
• Planning process goals. 

 
In addition, Department staff will provide an update of legislation related to the Integrated Water 
Resources Strategy. 
 
If time allows, the subcommittee plans to invite stakeholder comments related to the topics 
above. 
 
Materials related to this topic can be found on the Department’s website under the 
“Commission” heading.  Throughout 2008 and 2009, Commission meetings have opened with 
the Integrated Water Resources Strategy as the topic.  Staff reports and meeting minutes are 
available on-line, with much of the background discussion and key citations. 

  

Brenda Bateman 
503-986-0879 


